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Do you want to leave your”mark” at Sporting FC long after your child has grown up and entered 
the working world??  WELL, WE HAVE A SOLUTION,  as you have all heard our fence on the 
field has been stolen, however we can solve this by replacing the fence made up of “composite 

materials”..… you can sponser a meter @R350, a plaque with your  family name will be placed at 
every meter sponsored.  We already have 10m sponsored…. Not only do we need this for the 

safety of our children it will also prevent the fence from being stolen in the future.  DON’T DELAY 
CALL RITA on 0823719841 or CARLA on 0788026193 to sponsor your meter! 
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Due to the unfortunate incident that occurred, we ap pealing to all our Sporting 

members to please park inside the Sporting grounds at ALL TIMES. Players 

must remain in the club house until parents arrive to collect them. 

 

SPORTING FC has a new website…. Come and visit us on 
www.sportingfc.co.za 

 
 

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK 
 

“You can have everything in life you want if you’ll just help enough other people to get what they 
want.”  - Zig Ziglar 

 
 
 
Yours in soccer 
Rita 

                  
 

 
 
 

 

http://www.sportingfc.co.za/

